Policy on the Conservation of Graduate Student Support
Beginning with the 2010-11 academic year, SAS support in the form of fellowships, TAs and GAs will be limited to six years for graduate students in any given graduate program.  University  funding for which SAS students are eligible, for example the Presidential Fellowships, the Bevier Fellowships, the Diversity Fellowships, Mellon funds administered by the SAS, or any other appointments provided by another school, for which SAS students are eligible, will be included in determining the years of support to be provided.  Externally funded fellowships or assistantships won by graduate students or provided by an external grant secured by a faculty member are not counted in the six year limit. 
There are two general exceptions to this limitation:  All TAs participating in the writing program may receive up to seven years of support, and up to three Division of Life Science (DLS) -TAs per year may receive up to seven years of support.

Time employed as a non-tenure track faculty member or as a part-time lecturer is not included in the funding limits mentioned above.   

Exceptions to this policy must be approved by the Executive Vice Dean (EVD) of the SAS, in consultation with the Associate Dean for Academic Affairs of the Graduate School.  The EVD will take into account both disciplinary differences and individual circumstances. 
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